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Dates for Diaries 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair will take place 

on Tuesday 3rd December at 

3.40pm in the school hall.  We 

look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 
Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 
 

N - 95.7% 

R- 87.2% 

Yr 1 - 90.7% 

Yr 2 - 97.3% 

Yr 3 - 90.4% 

Yr 4 -99% 

Yr 5 - 88% 

Yr 6 -94.2% 

 

Congratulations to Year 4! 

Non – Uniform Day 

There will be a non-uniform day on Monday 

2nd December for all children.  We ask that 

children who wear non-uniform bring in a 

bottle for the Christmas Fair Tombola.  This 

can be any kind of drink or bath and shower 

products.  Please ensure they are sealed and 

unused. 

Christmas Raffles 

This year we are running two raffles to 

raise money for school funds.  One of the 

raffles is for tickets to win one of our 

Great Christmas Bake Off cakes and the 

other raffle is to be in with a chance of 

winning one of our amazing hampers.  We 

have two food hampers and one toy 

hamper up for grabs.  Tickets for both 

raffles are £1 a strip.  Please send any 

money into school in a named envelope 

with the name of the raffle you are 

entering. 


